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To the Planning and assessment commission, please do not go through with
the sand mine because it will affect the way that that natural habitat live and
it will probably lower the population in Williamtown and other close areas.
Some of my reasons why this will happen are there will be constant trucks
going down cabbage tree road, the mining will kill wild animals such as
Koalas and the endangered potoroo and it will create more noise pollution
on top of the RAAF Bases fighter jets.

To start with all of the trucks that are transporting sand from the SAND
MINE will create more pollution in the area on top of the contamination and
it will make potential traffic jams.

Secondly, it will destroy the habitat of a lot of animals and some endangered
ones to such as Potoroos and The Wallum Froglet forcing them to find other
living spaces such as homes and other nearby facilities. It will also increase

the chance of more animals get hit by cars.

Finally, because of the big machines and trucks there will be more noise

pollution on top of the Jets that always fly over us from the RAAF Base

which will cause people to move out of there houses and live somewhere
else, which decreases tax income and lowers the money you receive.

In Conclusion, the sand mine should not go on from these reasons that | will
reinstate once more. There will be more pollution from the trucks, loss of
habitat for innocent animals and increased noise pollution in addition to the
Jets that fly over our houses repetitively.

Yours sincerely Jackson Gorfine
Son of Cain Gorfine - President of the Williamtown and surrounds resident
action group.
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